
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Service: www.youtube.com/user/CLGFGM 

Online Giving: www.clgfgm.org/give 

CashApp Mobile Giving: $CLGFGMINC 

*You can also mail to 1417 Chillum Rd, Hyattsville MD 20782 

As detailed in the Governor’s mandate, the church will no longer be allowed to hold 

programs that accommodate more than 10 persons at a time. Therefore, the following 

programs will also be held virtually/online until further notice: 

1. All Small Groups and additional Bible Studies 

2. All choir rehearsals 

3. All prayer meetings 

4. Any programs/meetings that typically have more than 10 in attendance 

For additional information on smaller group activities, please keep in touch with your 

ministry leader and continue to monitor the church’s text service (text CLG to 797979), 

website (clgfgm.org) or voicemail hotline (301-559-8893) for updates. 

 

If you’ve tested positive for Coronavirus and were in recent attendance to our church, please 

notify the Administrative Office (301-559-8893) so exposed individuals can self-quarantine. 

As we move forward in these unprecedented times, we also ask that everyone remain calm 

and remember to trust God and His Word:  

 

“Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything by prayer and supplication with 

thanksgiving let your requests be made known to God. And the peace of God, 

which surpasses all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ 

Jesus.” —Philippians 4:6–7 

Best, 

Daniel Gyermeh 

Presiding Senior Pastor 

The Church of the Living God, FGM 

1417 Chillum Rd, Hyattsville MD 

301-559-8893 

clgfgm.org 

Updated as of March 19th, 5:00pm 

To our church family, 

Please know that you are in our prayers as our nation manages this outbreak of the 

Coronavirus (COVID-19). Following the recent mandate from Governor Larry Hogan of 

Maryland, our Sunday Worship services will be held EXCLUSIVELY ONLINE until 

further notice. Please tune into our Worship Service at 10:15am on YouTube and 

engage in giving using the options below: 

http://www.clgfgm.org/give

